Rosenberg Corey

From: Daniel Stinea < DanielS@nw-rrc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 7:17 PM

To: SHS Exhibits **Subject:** Support SB 860

I would like to express my support to the Senate Bill 860 requiring insurance companies to reimburse mental health professionals in an equivalent manner to how they reimburse physicians.

Thank you,

Daniel Stinea, LPC, CADC III Mental Health Counselor Northwest Regional Re-Entry Center 6000 NE 80th Avenue Portland, OR 97218 Direct Ph: 503-445-8176

Fax: 503-546-0487 daniels@nw-rrc.org